BELiPO

BELIZE INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY OFFICE

The Belize Intellectual Property Office in partnership with the Belize Chamber of Commerce
cordially invites you to a virtual consultation on “Registering your trademarks and the Madrid Protocol.”

The Government of Belize is considering the adaptation of the Madrid Protocol and would like to first
hear from you, the private sector.

This is a great opportunity for you to share your thoughts, concerns and interest as it relates to the pro-
tection of your trademark and the Madrid Protocol.

Tuesday September 7" 2021

We invite you to register in advance @

https://usO2web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYtduyqgzsvyGNwO98mcIHSMRF5Xa)-ulciN

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email

containing information about joining the meeting.


https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYtduyqqzsvGNwO98mcIHSMRF5XaJ-ulciN

